
 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

Effective Monday, April 8, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. until Friday, 
April 12, 2024, at 5:00 p.m., the City of Roanoke 
Redevelopment and Housing Authority will be accepting 
applications for the following BEDROOM SIZES 2, 3, and 4 
at our Villages at Lincoln Community, located at 1801 
Dunbar Street N.W., Roanoke, VA, 24012.  
 
Effective Friday, April 12, 2024, 5:00pm the application 
process for Villages at Lincoln Community will be closed 
until further notice.  
 
Families who wish to apply for housing assistance at the 
Villages at Lincoln Apartments are required to fill out an on-
line application form by visiting our web site at 
www.rkehousing.org or you may pick up an application at the 
Villages at Lincoln Management Office.  
 

For additional information contact  
City of Roanoke Redevelopment and Housing Authority 

Villages at Lincoln Apartments – (540)983-9224 
1801 Dunbar Street. N.W. Roanoke, Virginia  24012 

 
To meet the needs of persons with hearing impairments, 
TTD/TTY (text telephone display / teletype) communication 
will be available through Virginia Relay Customer Care at 1 
(866) 246-9300 (TTY) 24 hours a day, seven days a week or 
access their web page at www.varelay.org for further 
information or for a complete list of features.   

 

http://www.rkehousing.org/
http://www.varelay.org/

